
Superintendent Board Report:           September 24, 2018 

School Buildings: 

~Good turnout for Open Houses; A lot of positives about new HS format; Night of Excellence to come 
later this year 
~Working on attendance in both buildings 
~Dealing with homeless, foster, and those students who have not attended this year 

Pupil Services: 

~Working on parent trainings 
~Planning transitioning services for Senior High students 
~Working with Principals and Nurses on 504 for students with health issues 

Athletic: 

Football – 2-3 overall.  Will be away the next two weeks.    
Homecoming scheduled for Oct 12 vrs. Shady Side Academy.   Senior Night scheduled for October 19th 
vrs. South Side Beaver.  7/8 football team is 1-2.  They play home vrs. Beth Center this Wed at 4pm. 
 
Golf –  Currently 6-4 overall.   Will play home vrs. Burgettstown this Wed.    
 
Volleyball –   3-2 in section play.   4-3 overall.  Dig Pink volleyball game scheduled for Tuesday 9/25 
vrs. Burgettstown.    
 
Cross Country –  Girls are 5-2.  Boys 7-0.   Meet at Char Houston on Tuesday 9/25 at 4pm.  Boys will be 
battling for a section title.     Junior High team continues to improve.   
 
7/8 Girls’ Basketball – will start their practice season this week.   They are scheduled to start play on 
Tuesday 10/9/18 

Technology: 

• CCL is currently working on creating a system image for the fabrication lab.  
• CCL corrected a Microsoft syncing error.  
• CCL kept 2 Tech Mangers on call for the evening of September 18th for the Parent Tech 
Training.  
• CCL continues to support the various network projects occurring by providing necessary 
firewall access, server setups and information documentation.  
• CCL received 6 Chromebooks for repair. 
• DJ Hoy prepped rooms for presentations.  
• DJ Hoy oversaw 2 Tech Rangers. 
 • DJ Hoy assisted in getting the new display sign functional.  
• DJ Hoy added approximately 150 devices to the BYOD wireless network. 
 


